
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

6. ROAD NAMING 
 
 The Board considered a report on the current policy on road and right of way naming in response to a 

previous request “that staff investigate the possibility of street names being named after past 
Community Board members”. 

 
 The Board received the information.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


